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The Scottish 
Parliament 

Nicola Sturgeon MSP 
Cabinet Secretary for Health and Wellbeing 
St Andrew's House 
EDINBURGH 
EH1 3DG 

29 April 2008 ._. 
Our ref: Nevi001iGRO-A: 

Dear Nicola 

Public inquiry into the transmission of Hepatitis C from blood and blood products to 

NHS patients in Scotland 

I enclose a copy of an email from Mr _ M  _- GRO.-A _ _ _ _ with whom I have been in contact for 

some time. You will see in Mr! GRO-A email that the response he received from Christine 
Grahame's office contains a statement which ._he._is seriously concerned about . and I to_o 
would be extremely concerned if people like; -GRO _A and my constituent GRO-A 

were not allowed to give evidence to the inquiry that you have announced. 

I would be grateful to have your comment. 

Yours sincerely 

----------------------------------------------------- 

GRO-C 

_._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._ 
Mike Pringle MSP 

Mike Pringle MSP 
Member for Edinburgh South 
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